
 

FS1 Information 

Week beginning: 14.12.2015 

Book of the week: ‘The Jolly Postman’ by Janet and Allan Ahlberg 

Words of the week: Postcard, address, envelope, uniform, shade, frock 

Sounds of the week: e,u,r,h 

On Friday 18th December between 9.30am and 10.30am we will be having our Nursery Christmas PARTY! 

Children are welcome to wear their party clothes. We would also love the part time children to come and join 

us to take part in all the fun.  

On behalf of all the staff in the Nursery, we want to thank you for all your support this term, we wish you a 

Happy Holiday and look forward to seeing you all when school re-opens on Tuesday 5th January.   

  


